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Welcome to the August Club Newsletter

Visit our Website

 ​  ​  ​

Coming Up In August...

There are no planned regional events for
August, enjoy the summer break!

Coming Up In September:

5th - Diving Committee

7th - Masters Committee

7th - Swimming Development Camp

14th - Swim England East Region ACM

14th - Management Board Meeting

21st - Para-Swimming Training

22nd - Synchro 15-18 Squad Trials

29th - Masters Championships

29th - Swimming Development Camp

Check our calendar for more upcoming
events!

Annual Council Meeting

In preparation for our forthcoming ACM, taking place
at Freckenham Village Hall on Saturday 14th

September, all papers and supporting documents
can be found on our website.

The end of year accounts and the list of nominations
for volunteer posts will be uploaded when they

become available. Nominations for a number of
volunteer roles closes on the 23rd August.

We look forward to seeing your County/Club there!

Para-Swimming Training

The next Para-Swimming training sessions will
run on 21st September in Newmarket and 10th

November in Basildon.

Further information and details of how to book
can be found on our website.

Coaches wishing to attend to learn more about
Para-Swimming should let us know at least a

week prior to the session.

Water Polo Coaching Courses

http://www.eastswimming.org
http://www.facebook.com/SEEastRegion
http://www.twitter.com/SEEastRegion
http://www.instagram.com/SEEastRegion
https://www.eastswimming.org/events/
https://www.eastswimming.org/annual-council-meeting-2019/
https://www.eastswimming.org/east-region-seeking-nominations-for-acm/
https://www.eastswimming.org/disability/disability-swimming-development/
mailto:bookings@eastswimming.org


Coaching courses are only run in the region
when there are enough learners for a course,

ensuring they aren't cancelled due to low
bookings.

To help us assess current demand for water polo
coaching courses, both Assistant Coach (Level

1) or Coach (Level 2), please register your
interest.

Once we have enough learners for a viable
course, those on the list will be contacted with

details of the next available course in the region.

Changes to Training Course Prices

Please be advised that for Safeguarding
workshops registered after 1st September, there
will be a £10 fee for all workshop attendees. This
will ensure the region can sustainably continue to

deliver this training to our members.

There will also be a small increase in price for
both Assistant Coach and Coach courses but

both courses will still be run as Club Offer
courses at prices lower than RRP.

Synchro Squad Trials

The final set of trials for the East Region Synchro
Squad will take place on 22nd September.

Swimmers aged 15-18 (as at 31/12/20) who hold
Figure Grade 4 or above are now able to apply

for the trials.

Selection criteria have been sent to all clubs in
the region, the deadline for applications is 13th

September 2019.

Club Volunteer Coordinators

Swim England is encouraging all clubs to create
a Volunteer Coordinator position to act as the

main point of contact for all club volunteers.

​This would provide a key support for clubs in the
management and development of volunteers and

provide a direct link with Swim England.

Swim England Club Support Hub Swim England 2019 Annual

https://www.eastswimming.org/courses/teachers-and-coach-education/
https://www.eastswimming.org/regional-synchro-squad-trials/
https://www.swimming.org/careers/become-a-volunteer-coordinator/


A website designed to specifically help support,
develop, and manage clubs has been

launched by Swim England.

Visit the Club Hub and explore the resources
available.

Report

The Swim England Annual Report is now
updated monthly and can be found on the

Swim England website.

It showcases the successes in accordance
with the strategic aims.

Lessons from Champions

On Sunday 22nd September, the region will be
welcoming Olympic gold medallist, Amy

Williams, who will be speaking to athletes,
parents and coaches about her achievements

during and after her sporting career.

This opportunity is open to all disciplines, more
details can be found on our website.

Tutor Training - Applications Open

Applications are now open for educators wishing
to learn how to proficiently deliver training and

assessment for Swim England’s industry
qualifications.

Swim England are specifically looking in the East
region for Coaching Swimming, Diving and Water
Polo tutors. More information can be found on the

Swim England website.

Regional Staff Contacts

Leanne Brace - East Region Development Manager
leanne.brace@swimming.org

Kevin Pickard - East Region Swimming Talent Officer
kevin.pickard@swimming.org

Amy Bryant - East Region Development Officer
amy.bryant@swimming.org

Jo Stalley - East Region Administrator
jo.stalley@swimming.org

Dean Walker - Swim England Club Development Officer
dean.walker@swimming.org 
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